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PS94/23 - 24

Dear Parents/Carers

It was fantastic to see so many of you at our 7 Weeks in event and wanted to thank you for your
time.

Please click here for the presentation for anyone that could not make the evening.

We wish you a restful half term.

Kind regards

Miss N Pegden

Year 7 Team Leader

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/17c6jGGEKZ_zoO41bBvZnlVlXrVQR0egDFTIhI9cu9cU/edit?usp=sharing

